
DATE: LOCATION:

DESCRIPTION: 

TRIMMING/CUTTING COMMENTS:

6/7/2023
400 BLOCK OF 
EDMUND AVE

TRIMMED TREES 
OVER ROAD

These trees conflicted 
with roadway traffic

6/7/2023
300 BLOCK OF 
EDMUND AVE

TRIMMED TREES 
OVER ROAD

These trees conflicted 
with roadway traffic

6/7/2023
200 BLOCK OF 
EDMUND AVE

TRIMMED TREES 
OVER ROAD

These trees conflicted 
with roadway traffic

6/6/2023

ALLEY BETWEEN 
EDMUND AND 
VALINTINAAVE

REMOVED FALLEN 
TREE/DEAD TREE Removed by contractor

6/5/2023
COMMUNITY 
CENTER BUILDING

TRIMMED TREES 
IN  LAWN Normal maintenance

6/1/2023
TOWN HALL 
BUILDING

TRIMMED TREES 
IN  ROW Normal maintenance

5/31/2023 DEPOT ISLAND
TRIMMED PALM 
TREES Normal maintenance

5/30/2023 GRACE AVE
TRIMMED TREES 
OVER ROAD

These trees conflicted 
with roadway traffic

5/30/2023 BETTY AVE
TRIMMED TREES 
OVER ROAD

These trees conflicted 
with roadway traffic

5/30/2023 ANN AVE
TRIMMED TREES 
OVER ROAD

These trees conflicted 
with roadway traffic.     
** This was for the 
tree and bench 
dedication (Tandra 
Davis)

9/3/2021
Lake Menzie

Planted a pink 
tabebuia tree

This was for the tree 
and bench dedication 
(Ray Hunt)

8/31/2021
6th Street

Trimmed low hanging 
lambs

Tree limb here hang 
low over the road, so 
we trimmed them up

8/26/2021
103 1st South

Removed 2 dead palm 
trees

Located inside of right 
of way they were 
complete dead

8/19/2021 Community Center Trimmed crape 

8/16/2021
Lake Menzie

Removed a dead limb 
from tree

There is a live oak that 
had a dangerous limb 
hanging we cut it off

8/10/2021
Lake Ruth

Removed Brazilian 
pepper trees

Cleaned the brazilin 
pepper trees out from 
around other trees



7/31/2021

Lake Marie/playground Planted 10 live oaks

Town staff and tree 
board held a 
beatification day and 
was able to plant 10 
live oaks

7/31/2021

Lake Marie/playground
Planted 3 crape 
myrtles

Town staff and tree 
board held a 
beatification day and 
was able to plant 3 
crape myrtles


